
December 10, 2003

MEMORANDUM FOR: William Travers
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Roy P. Zimmerman, Director /RA Michael F. Weber for/
Office of Nuclear Security
   and Incident Response 

SUBJECT: NRC RESPONSE TO LETTERS RELATED TO EYE ON
WACKENHUT (G20030694 and G20030705)

Attached are three documents related to the above subject and associated Green Tickets.  The
first document is the response to the issues raised in the emails and facsimiles received by
Chairman Diaz.  Consistent with direction from your office, that response must be approved by
you prior to its being posted on the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) Web site.  The
second document is a letter to the Service Employees International Union, who operates the
Eye on Wackenhut Web site, requesting that they post our letter with the associated Web link
to the response.  The third document is a letter to Wackenhut informing them of our action in
response to a separate letter received from them (G20030705).  These documents have been
coordinated within the Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response and with the Office of
Nuclear Reactor Regulation and Region I.  The last two documents will not be issued until the
response is approved and posted on the NRC Web site.

Please contact Eric Weinstein of my staff at 301-415-7559 (edw@nrc.gov) when the response
is approved, so that we can proceed with the subsequent actions identified above.

Attachments: As stated

Approved: (With Edits) 01/23/04

/RA Samuel J. Collins for/
William D. Travers, EDO
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